
DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL, JAMMU 
Circular 

       Dated: - 02-11-2018 

Dear Parents (Pre-Nursery to XII) 

This is to inform you that the school will remain closed for Pooja holidays from Monday, 

5-11-2018 to Friday, 9-11-2018 (instead of Tuesday, 6-11-2018) as per the govt. 

order and will reopen on Monday, 12-11-2018.  

Wishing you happy, safe and green Diwali ! 

 

Principal  

Delhi Public School 

Jammu  


